
High School Bulletin for December 17, 2021

Today’s High School birthday: Brenna Finn

PLEASE MAKE SURE TO ORDER YOUR LUNCH NOW!!

Student of the Month for November are as follows:
9th grade - Kady Bunch
10th grade - Rylan Hodder
11th grade - Kennedy Schember
12th grade - Lizzy Aleksink
Please help to congratulate these students when you see them. They will be treated to a coupon to be
used at the a la cart window in the cafeteria.

It is Countdown to the Holidays! We would like you all to join in and participate in the
Christmas Spirit Days. They are as follows:
Today, December 20th - Glad to be Plaid
Tomorrow, December 21st - Winter Wonderland (snow, ice, outdoor fun, ect)
We can’t wait to see what you all will be wearing!

There will be a JV / Varsity softball meeting after school Today (12/20) to discuss winter
hitting.  Thanks, Coach Gainforth
The signup sheet is also in the office.   Please sign up if you plan on playing this upcoming
season.

Do you want to solve a mystery?  Love a good book?  We will be doing an all high school read
during the month of January.  Please see the signs in the hallway to sign up and vote for your
mystery book of choice or see Macy Reinhardt.

Please make sure that when you are leaving or coming back, for any reason after school
starts, that you come into the office and sign out.

Students, just a reminder if your going on a college visit please have the Guidance Office sign
your form before you go on your visit..

Student, just a reminder if you are going on a job shadow please make sure you get a form
from the Guidance office.

Students: All vehicles must be registered in the office. Permit forms are available in the office.

Remember Patriots: Care for others. Own the day. Be determined. Show effort."


